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Notice No.: STUDENT WEEK/23/02 Date: 02/01/2023

NOTICE

All the students of Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College and Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam
Government College Study Center of NSOU are hereby notified that a Seminar of the Career
Counselling Cell will be organized on 03.01.2023 (Tuesday) at 1-15 PM in Room Number-14
as a part of the Student Week, 2023 in accordance to the Memo No: 238-SSE/2022 Higher
Education Department, Government of West Bengal.

All the students, teachers and office staff are requested to be present in the Programme.

Sd/

Principal
Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College



